
FC47. REFERRAL FROM AUDIT COMMITTEE – ANNUAL ACCOUNTS 2014/15

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting the Audited Accounts for 2014/15.

The Unaudited Accounts for 2014/15 had been submitted to the Controller of Audit
in  June  2015  (ref  FC29).  The  audited  Annual  Accounts  for  2014/15,  which  were
unqualified,  had  been  approved  by  the  Audit  Committee  on  21  September  2015  and
referred to Council for consideration.

Decision

Council noted the Audited Annual Accounts for 2014/15.


